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                                             Traffic across the Aerial Lift Bridge has been fully Restored

[Duluth, MN] Traffic across the Aerial Lift Bridge has been fully restored after a week of maintenance. Maintenance on the
bridge will continue on Monday, February 1; however, the work's timing has not yet been scheduled. Those driving across the
bridge can expect similar traffic conditions that were in place this week. More information will be provided as soon as the City
receives a work schedule from the contractor. The sidewalk on the bayside will remain closed until the overall project has been
completed.
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